Summit NHS Meeting Minutes
(3.4.15)

1. Welcome

a.

b.
C.

All members checked-in for attendance purposes and verified their graduations years and emails
on file

New Executive Council introduced themselves

Mrs. Tompkins showed the website (www.summit-nhs.weebly.com) features and mentioned that
the summitnhs@gmail.com account has been updated and should be more efficient for getting
information out to members.

2. Volunteer Opportunities

a.

b.

Mya mentioned how great the blood drive went. Great job to all the volunteers that helped
organize and work the event. We will continue to help the Red Cross in years to come.

There is still a need for volunteers to do peer tutoring in Mr. Moehl’s room after school on
Wednesdays.

Mrs. McCormick is still looking for one-on-one tutors. Please email Mrs. Tompkins or the
Executive Council (by Friday 3/6/15) if you are interested in helping out with a more committed
tutoring opportunity.

Senna mentioned making a list of individual hour opportunities available on the website. Email
the executive council (you can use the form on the website) if you have any opportunities to
share that would be of this nature (things that an individual can donate a few hours here and there
or in a committed way...not a one-time group deal).

(AFTER THE MEETING). Mrs. Strauser spoke with Mrs. Tompkins about getting some
volunteers to work the track meet. More to come through email....stay tuned

3. Marine Corps Scholarship presentation

a.

Sergeant Keenan gave a presentation on a NROTC scholarship opportunity available to students
interested in joining the marines. More info can be gained by calling 541-389-0275.
i. General information can also be found at: http://www.nrotc.navy.mil/

4. Next Meeting
a. Next all member meeting will be Wednesday, April 1* (no fooling!) in the choir room

b.

We will be going over the SHS NHS Constitution and amending aspects of it to finally have a
streamlined, agreed upon document that governs the club from year to year
i. please go to the website (www.summit-nhs.weebly.com) to look over the document and
come to the next meeting with any changes/additions to propose
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